
David ORourke, PG, PE RECEIVED
4401 Lost Oasis Hollow APR 04 o;zAustinIX, 78739
March30 2017, Texas Water Development Board

Texas Water Development Board
Executive Administrator
P0 Box 13231
Austin TX, 78711-3231

Dear Texas Water Development Board:

Please find enclosed the Proposed DFC Explanatory Report for UMA 1 6. This version is final
and addresses all comments communicated to GMA 1 6 with regard to the draft report submitted
in January 2017. All electronic appendices were previously submitted with the draft report in
January and are not re-submitted at this time.

If you would like additional information about this report, you can telephone me any time at the
number listed below.

Sincerely,

David ORourke, PG, PE
GMA 1 6 Groundwater Consultant
Daveorourke6l (i),gmail.com
(512) 423-5457






